

Donor Bill of Rights

AAHPM adheres to the <u>Donor Bill of Rights</u> developed by the *Association of Fundraising Professionals* (AFP), the *Association for Healthcare Philanthropy* (AHP), the *Council for Advancement and Support of Education* (CASE), and the *Giving Institute: Leading Consultants to Non-Profits*. AAHPM also adheres to the <u>e-Donor Bill of Rights</u> developed by the *Association of Fundraising Professionals* (AFP).

Donor Privacy Policy

Our donor's privacy is a key priority of the American Academy of Hospice and Palliative Care (AAHPM).

- AAHPM respects all requests to remain anonymous. An anonymous donor policy is in place to
 ensure that the identities of these individuals remain confidential.
- AAHPM never divulges the amount given when issuing letters of notification that a gift has been made in memory or honor of an individual.
- AAHPM neither sells donors' personal information with other organizations nor does it send donor mailings on behalf of other organizations.
- If a donor indicates that they would no longer like to receive postal mail or e-mail from AAHPM, the donor will be removed from the corresponding mailing list.
- This policy applies to all donors, regardless of whether they provided their information to AAHPM online, over the phone, via mail, or under any other circumstances.